
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Dear Parents,  

Welcome to Year 6!  

I hope you have had an enjoyable 

summer and you were able to have a 

relatively normal time.  

I used the break to catch up with 

friends and family and do some of 

the things we haven’t been able to 

do for so long.  

Looking ahead to this term it 

already seems to be very busy. We 

will spend the first weeks settling in 

and adjusting to our return to 

school and making good progress. 

We will take part in our WWO 

(working with others) activities.  

Independence 

This half term our core value is 

independence and this is particularly 

relevant to Year 6 children in 

preparation for secondary school. 

Please encourage your child to pack 

their own bag the night before. Your 

child should also be encouraged to 

take responsibility for their own 

homework. 

PE 

PE will take place on Monday and 

Friday. Please ensure you wear your 

PE kit to school on these days. You 

will be expected to wear your house 

t-shirt and plain coloured jogging 

bottoms or PE shorts. Leggings and 

other t-shirts will not be accepted.   

 

 

You can check the website for photos 

and updates about the children’s 

learning over the next few weeks to 

keep up to date with everything going 

on in Cedar Class.  

If you have any questions, please do 

not hesitate to contact me.  

Kind regards,  

Mr Hayne  

 

Topics this term: 

PE – Badminton /OAA 

Science – Animals including humans 

History – Darwin’s Theory 0f 

evolution  

Art – William Morris 

English (Writing) – The Moth  

English (Reading) – The Moth/Non-

fiction texts linked to Charles Darwin 

and evolution  

Maths – Place value, negative numbers 

and addition and subtraction  

Computing – Green screen  


